



Grow-A-Library Silent Auction

Trecia Schell, 2020-2021 APLA Past President

The APLA Grow-A-Library Committee needs your special talents and donations for our first ever virtual silent auction happening this June at our annual conference! All winning bids will be donated in full to 1 of 3 Atlantic provinces literacy organizations (of the bidder's choosing, more on that soon!). eGift cards and services that can be posted virtually are much appreciated, as well as physical items both purchased and/or handmade. Be creative!

Please contact Terri Winchcombe (treasurer@apla.ca) with a description of your items(s) or service(s) and a picture (if applicable) by April 30, 2021.

